CORRESPONDENCE

1/6/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 00532-2021
From: Cristina Slaton
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 4:.08 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket Correspondence 20200176
Attachments: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No

to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No.
20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Good afternoon,
Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200176.

Thank you,

Cristina &laton

Sxecutive gssistant to Commissionex fa Rosa
Pt (850) 4136018

"G (850) 413-60719

eslaton@pse.state flus



Antonia Hover

From: susan rybski (boomerang@bellsouth.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 2:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Polmann

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

susan rybski

14450 oakglen dr

largo, FL 33774
boomerang@bellsouth.net
(754) 204-0322

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Antonia Hover

From: Arlene Naranjo (in2dgrv@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Polmann

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Arlene Naranjo

3853 SW 21st Ter
Gainesville, FL 32608
in2dgrv@hotmail.com
(352) 333-3333

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Antonia Hover

From: Lynn Eland (eeazye0217@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Polmann

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Lynn Eland

103 Los Arbor Dr
Deland, FL 32724
eeazye0217@gmail.com
(386) 232-8884

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Antonia Hover

From: Shari OConnor (soconnor007@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:29 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Polmann

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Shari OConnor

11036 Windsor Place Cir

Tampa, FL 33626

soconnor007 @tampabay.rr.com
(813) 389-7281

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



